
Welcome! 

We are so pleased your child will be attending the Callier Child 
Development Program.  For program policies and procedures, please 
access the “Parent Handbook” on the website at 
www.utdallas.edu/calliercenter/child-development/.  Look it over 
carefully. 

All enclosed enrollment forms must be completed and returned to the 
Callier Child Development Program before your child may attend 
school. Please note the Medical Information form, the Special Diet 
form (if applicable) and the Immunization Record must be signed by 
your child’s health care provider. 

Be thorough in completing the forms so we have all the necessary 
information to keep your child safe and allow full participation in the 
program. 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact us. Again, 
welcome to the Callier Family! 

Wishing you well, 

Shyra Burrell, M.S. 
Director of Education 
Callier Child Development Program 

http://www.utdallas.edu/calliercenter/child-development/

